
MARC Exec. Mtg  March 27th 2025

The meeting was called to order at 7:04 pm at the Salvation Army Building by Dennis N8ERF with 10 
members present and one via Zoom.

First item on the agenda was finding a new Quartermaster.  Lee KC8ITI would like to pass this job on 
to someone else.  Discussion followed and it was suggested that there may be two jobs evolved.  One 
job would be to find someone who can store the items and one person who can market them.  Lee says 
he doesn’t mind testing equipment and doing minor repairs.   Dennis suggested this be on the agenda at 
the next club meeting.   

Second item on the agenda was a long discussion about the repeaters, their functions and which job has 
priority.  New technology has made this job much more complicated and more diverse than it once was. 
A long discussion which included the time spent, the expenses,  what job takes precedence and internet 
access were all in the topics of discussion.  A repeater committee which includes John W8QN , Jack 
K8GTG, and Paul K8PLM are talking about ways to move forward with this project.  

Third item on the agenda was membership and possibly a new way to collect dues.  The topic of 
discussion stated the problem and then why there is a problem and then ways to allieviate the problem. 
Ideas, stories and possible solutions were part of the discussion that followed.  One thing that is lacking 
is a sence of community possibly lost when there was no longer a newsletter to keep everybody 
informed and connected  or possibly lost as we are losing our senior members.  

A motion made by Larry N8CGP to adjourn,
 Seconded by Kanushi KE8RNA.

The meeting ended at 8:50 pm
Respectfully submitted 
by Linda KC8MUD
MARC Secretary


